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23rd January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Interest in Forming a Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) at Lealands High School 

My name is Mrs Strachan, and I am an LSA Team Leader at Lealands High School. 

I am reaching out to share an exciting opportunity to become part of our school community through the formation of a 
Parent-Teacher Association (PTA). 

Gauging Interest in Forming a PTA 

As we explore the possibility of establishing a PTA at Lealands High School, we are keen to gauge the interest and enthusiasm 
among our parents and carers. A PTA can play a significant role in enhancing the educational experience of our students by 
fostering collaboration between parents, teachers, and the school community. 

The Purpose and Benefits of a PTA 

A PTA could offer numerous benefits, including: 

●​ Supporting School Initiatives: By working together, a PTA can help raise funds for school resources, extracurricular 
activities, and special projects. 

●​ Strengthening Community Ties: Building a strong school community by facilitating communication and collaboration 
between parents and staff. 

●​ Providing a Voice: Offering a platform for parents to voice their ideas and concerns regarding school policies and 
initiatives. 

Expressing Your Interest 

●​ Express Your Interest in the PTA: We invite you to indicate your interest in joining our PTA by completing this expression 
of interest form: https://forms.gle/WhGasNyNxXUXmuw38. Please submit your response by Friday 7th February. 

●​ Information Session: Based on the responses, we may organise an informal meeting or coffee morning to discuss the 
formation of the PTA further. 

●​ Stay Informed: Keep an eye out for updates regarding the next steps in this exciting initiative. 

We believe that with your support, we can create a vibrant and impactful PTA that benefits all members of our school 
community. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact me by email at 
admin@lealands.luton.sch.uk or telephone 01582 611600. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to enhance our school community. We look forward to your feedback and 
involvement. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs E Strachan​
LSA Team Leader and PTA Staff Link 
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